
August 8, 2022 

Mike Ahmer 
Resource Supervisor 
3258 W. Industrial Loop 
Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815 

Re: Contested Case Hearing Request 

Mike:  

I wish to appeal IDL’s decision to deny my application for a Pre-LPA 
encroachment permit for the existing log crib structure (the “Structure”) near the southern 
boundary of my Lot 17A. 

My appeal will cover at least two matters: 

1. My compliance with requirements of I.C. 58-1312 concerning substantive
documentation of the Structure; and

2. IDL’s demand that I remove the Structure within 30 days without a demolition
permit as required IDAPA 20.03.04.020.01.

As I understand the procedural matters associated with this Pre-LPA application, 
the contest is between me, the Applicant, and IDL, the State agency.  It is not a contest 
between the Applicant and William Faloon.   Faloon does not have an interest in this Pre-
LPA application and therefore no legal standing to be invited or intervene in this 
contested hearing.  Faloon is not the Application’s objecting party. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory M. Wilson 

cc:  Erik Kukuk, Esq. 
 Paine Hamblen, LLP 

Case No. PH-2022-NAV-10-001



 


